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Wednesday 12th June 2024 

St Margaret Mary’s Letter:  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to wish everyone a very warm welcome back after what I hope was a restful half-term 
holidays. I write to you at the start of this week with some important information regarding the coming 
week. 

Reminders 

Friday Own Clothes - PTA Donation for Summer Fayre: 

A reminder that on Friday the children are invited to come into school in their own clothes as part of our 
preparations for the Summer Fayre. This is in lieu of a donation of a bottle of alcohol for the ‘Bottle 
Tombola Stall’. We ask that all donations are brought into the Main Entrance by an adult to safely collect 
and store. Any donations will be gladly taken this Friday and over the coming days and weeks ahead of 
the Summer Fayre. 

A reminder that the Summer Fayre will be held on Friday 5th July. 

‘Running Out of Time’ – Science Event: 

We are fortunate to be involved in a national initiative that is raising awareness about the significant 
challenges posed by climate change. This includes a relay event across Great Britain, which started at Ben 
Nevis and is working towards London. We have been chosen, as one of only a handful of schools within 
Greater Manchester to support and be involved in this important event. The relay, which entails a small 
group of participants, will come to our school on Friday morning from 9:15am. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for our children. During the visit, photographs will be taken to promote this event. As always, 
please ensure that your media consent preferences are up-to-date with the school office.  

MfL MMU Collaboration: 

This week we have been completing a collaborative project with MMU, to celebrate the diversity and 
identity of our school community. This has involved undergraduates and postgraduates working with staff 
and classes on a range of curriculum areas and aspects of identity. 

We will be holding a celebration of the work this week on Friday, which will involve staff from MMU 
visiting and finding out about the wonderful work completed by our children this week. During the visit, 
photographs will be taken to promote this event and collaboration.  

http://www.st-margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk/


 

As with the above please ensure that your media consent preferences are up-to-date with the school 
office so that we can safely celebrate the lovely work our children are involved in. 

 

As you can see, it has been a busy and exciting start to the term. I look forward to sharing with you more 
information about this through the newsletters in coming weeks, alongside key dates for your diary. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mr. Sutton 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

 
 


